
 
 

 

Ahly Club on -convoy to Al Awarenessand edical M

/202211/19Saturday  

Community Service and Environmental Development Sector, Faculty of 

Pharmacy arranged a medical and awareness convoy to Al-Ahly Club on 

Saturday 19/11/2022, under the supervision of the Vice Dean for Community 

Service and Environmental Development.  

The University supported the convoy by providing the necessary devices for 

measuring blood pressure and blood sugar levels and a bus for transportation.  

A total of 24 students from the third, fourth, and fifth levels of the Faculty of 

Pharmacy participated in the convoy, under the supervision of 4 Teaching 

Assistants. 

Around 100 members of the club attended the convoy and were presented 

awareness about the harms of narcotics, smoking and anabolics as well as 

products samples from the Future Factory from Industrial Training.  

 

 

 

 

 

       



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 


